
Justin Horn
Living in Port Angeles my entire life, it has always been disappointing to see massive chunks of
land that could be utilized to the benefit of all just sit idle. The old Rainier mill site is no different. I
believe all measures should be taken to fully clean this site of all previous contaminants so that this
stretch of waterfront, with amazing potential, can be turned into something that will add to our
already wonderful town for generations to come.


